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From: Stephen Closs 
Sent: Mon, 26 Apr 2021 17:09:04 +0000ARC
To: Rob Hughes 
Subject: RE: Buttermill - Phasing & Staging Plan
Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the contents to be safe.
Hi Rob,
 
We aren’t proposing phasing under the meaning ascribed to a Phased Condominium in the Act. In order to fulfill this requirement as noted on the pre-consultation checklist, we included the “Staging/Timing” section in the
Planning Justification Brief.
 
Please let me know if this is satisfactory.
 
Thank you,
Steve
 
Stephen Closs, MES(Pl)  |  Planner
700 - 10 Kingsbridge Garden Circle
Mississauga, ON   L5R 3K6
T: 905-568-8888 x 234  |  C: 437-225-8967  |  F: 905-568-8894
www.gsai.ca
 

 
GSAI is committed to providing the highest level of service for our clients whenever and however they need while adapting to growing global concerns around COVID-19 and the impact of same.  GSAI continues to remain fully operational as our IT infrastructure is capable of
seamlessly providing an expanded off-site work solution.
 
From: Rob Hughes <Rob.Hughes@caledon.ca> 
Sent: April 26, 2021 12:10 PM
To: Stephen Closs <StephenC@gsai.ca>
Subject: Buttermill - Phasing & Staging Plan
 
Hi Stephen,
 
For the above matter, a Phasing and Staging Plan was requested. I don’t see that in the list of material provided, was it captured in some other documentation that I have missed? It would be appreciated if you could
advise. Thanks,
 
Rob Hughes, RPP
Manager, Planning Services
Planning Department
 
Office: 905.584.2272 x.4246
Cell: 416.346.8371
Fax: 905.584.4325
Email: rob.hughes@caledon.ca
 

Have Your Say | future.caledon.ca
Town of Caledon |  www.caledon.ca   |www.visitcaledon.ca  | Follow us @YourCaledon
 
“This message (and any associated files) is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. The content of the message is the property of the Corporation of the Town of Caledon. The message
may contain information that is privileged, confidential, subject to copyright and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are notified that any
dissemination, distribution, copying, or modification of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately, advising of the error and delete this message
without making a copy. (Information related to this email is automatically monitored and recorded and the content may be required to be disclosed by the Town to a third party in certain circumstances). Thank you.”

mailto:StephenC@gsai.ca
mailto:Rob.Hughes@caledon.ca
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.gsai.ca%2F&data=04%7C01%7CRob.Hughes%40caledon.ca%7C9bb28ff8babb43fdd37b08d908d5fdea%7C394db583473a4ab1bcfa5ae82d987a71%7C1%7C0%7C637550537444549862%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=aBzzgCwu7C%2FTdTLfYv71uvx3KMoF5dXjbaysPjGYqn4%3D&reserved=0
tel:905.584.2272
mailto:rob.hughes@caledon.ca
file:///C:/Users/KAYLEI~1/AppData/Local/Temp/KofaxMailProcessor/Mail_1/future.caledon.ca
http://www.caledon.ca/
http://www.visitcaledon.ca/

